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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Class photos 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date 

for free delivery back to school Is Tuesday 12th July. Order through the Tempest 

website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest 

on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Year 6 leavers hoodies for current Year 5’s 

The online shop is now open to order your child a Year 6 leavers hoodie ready for 

September. This means that your child will then have a hoodie to wear as their 

school uniform from September onwards. 

Please click on the link https://myschoolhoodie.co.uk/product/bude-primary-school-2023/ 

Please see the email sent to Year 5 parents/carers yesterday. 

The deadline for ordering hoodies is Friday 5th August. 

 

Attendance  

Whole school attendance for this week is 94.7% 

Class attendance winner for this week Duckpool 97.8% 

Most improved class attendance is Crooklets and Northcott both up 7% from last 

week. 

 

School lunch menu – week 1 
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ParentPay debts 

Please clear any dinner money, breakfast club and after school club debts over the 

weekend on ParentPay. Any debt you have on ParentPay needs to be cleared. Any 

debts on ParentPay for Year 6 pupils needs to be cleared immediately. 

 

Cake Sale 

The school council recently organised a cake sale in aid of the 'School in a Bag' 

charity. It was a huge success, raising almost £300! This will enable approximately 14 

school bags, full of essential school supplies, to be send around the world to areas 

where this equipment is desperately needed. 

 

Year 6 Residential to Bristol 

Year 6 had a fantastic time on their Bristol 

residential. They were incredible and we couldn't 

be prouder of them. Some of the highlights of the 

trip include a boat trip around the docks, a visit to 

the SS Great Britain and a visit to Bristol Zoo. 

We had so many compliments about our pupils 

behaviour and attitudes from members of the 

public and staff at the attractions. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bude Primary Academy PTA update 

Summer raffle - exciting news, we are running a summer raffle! To be in with a 

chance to win some fantastic prizes and some wonderful hampers, please sell as 

many tickets as possible to family and friends for 50p each. Return completed 

squares and money (in an envelope) to the school no later than Friday 15th July. The 

raffle draw will take place on Tuesday 19th July. Extra raffle sheets will be available 

from the main office.  

 

After School Club  

Reminder, if you would like to book your child into after school club in the new term, 

please contact the school office know on 01288 352731 or email 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org   
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Diary dates – please see attached the term dates, including inset days for next year. 

 

Area Sports                  

On Tuesday, a selection of children, 

from the junior school, took part in the 

Area Sports competition at Budehaven. 

We were so impressed with the 

children’s attitude and perseverance! 

Well done to all the children who took 

part, we are so proud of you all!  
 

2 Minute Beach Clean 

On Wednesday, we were lucky enough to have the team 

from The 2 Minute Beach School in to lead an assembly for 

us. One of the key messages we took away was that we all 

have 2 minute to make a difference      what will you do 

with your 2 minutes?  
 

The 2 Minute Beach School based at Crooklets 

Beach offers FREE sessions for people of all ages 

and is excited to be running summer sessions 

during the upcoming school holidays. Building 

on the ever popular after school club running 

term time on Wednesdays, the summer sessions 

will allow everyone to explore our coastlines, 

learn how to protect them and enjoy our beautiful beaches. If you love rock 

pooling, exploring and hunting for strandline treasures, the summer sessions will be 

the perfect place for you!  For more info, email claire@2minute.org, give them a call 

on 07903259355 or pop in and see them at The Crab Shack! 

 

 

Monday 11th July  Year 4 trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 3 trip to Royal Albert Memorial 

Museum  

Friday 15th July Year 5 Beach trip 

Wednesday 20th July PM Sports Day 

Friday 22nd July  Last day of term  

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th September Inset Days  

Wednesday 7th September  First day back at school  

Monday 31st October  Inset Day 
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Breakfast club  

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast club, please book via ParentPay. It 

is important you book breakfast club sessions so we know how many children will be 

attending each day. If you need to cancel a breakfast club booking you have made. 

Please click on the link for instructions on how to. 

How do I change or cancel a club booking? – Parent Support (parentpaygroup.com) 

 

Absences  

Reminder, if your child is absent from school, please let the office know before 9am. 

You can leave an answerphone message, send an email to 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org or telephone the office.  

Please give full details to why your child is absent, “not well” or “not feeling well” or 

“not in” is not a reason that we can use on our registers.  

For example, is it a sickness bug, tummy upset, severe cold/flu, bad tooth ache or 

covid symptoms? The office will have to contact you if this is not clear. If they are 

feeling a little under the weather, please send them in and let us know so we can 

keep an eye on them. Please try and make medical appointments for your child 

outside of school hours.  

 

Message from Emma Thomas 

Parent's Support Group next week: from 9-10.30, all welcome- Arty session 

Next term we will be starting a monthly EAL support group which will start on the  

Last Monday of the Month from September 26th, 2022, 9-10.30 am   
More info to follow............. 
 

Please apply to the following for help with the cost of living (If in receipt of Free 

school meals) https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-
colleges/school-meals/claim-cost-of-living-support-supplement/ 

 

Bude U9’s Football Training – 1st session is free! 
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